
 
 

Public Service Announcement 

 

Kingstown, St. Vincent – January 3rd, 2022 

 

Office Opening 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Grateful if you can include the following in your public service announcement commencing 
today Tuesday January 3rd, 2023 – Thursday January 5th, 2023.   
 
The National Insurance Services office will open from 10:00 am on Thursday January 
5th, 2023.  
 
We apologize for any inconvenience caused. 
 
Management. 
 
Thank you for your usual co-operation. 

 

 

### 

 

Contact: 

 

National Insurance Services 

784-456-1514 

nis@nissvg.org 


